
Welcome to our new edition of the Hallmoor School Newsletter.
I’m sure you will agree that this is a simply brilliant issue showcasing some of the many 

wonderful things that happen everyday in our amazing school. Enjoy!

IN THE NEWS THIS MONTH...

Comic Relief
Food Pantry
Science WOW Day
Ponies visit with Let’s Enable
Eid Celebrations
Villa Park VisitVilla Park Visit

On Friday 15 th March, Hallmoor School ran a bake sale
and talent show. 

Sixth Form students, from Hallmoor Cafe, hosted the bake
sale while the whole school were able to part icipate in the
talent show. Also, staff and students wore red and were
able to raise £222.89. Well done everyone!
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COMIC RELIEF



We love our Science WOW Days.
The students had lots of fun watching
and conducting experiments!

Message from Karen Kershaw:

Thank you for your support over the
last couple of days for the science
activities. Please praise your students
for their enthusiasm and behaviour
during the sessions- they really have
been amazing!

SCIENCE WOW DAYS

FOOD PANTRY

Food pantry has been a huge success. Thank you to
our parents for being co-educators and sharing
photos of how the food is a benefit to your family
and demonstrating your children's culinary skills. 

Coffee morning with a Food pantry: Every Tuesday
at 9:20 am. £2 for £15 worth of food!
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PONIES VISIT WITH LET’S ENABLE

Let’s Enable supports adults and young
people with disabilities from
Birmingham to enjoy the mental health
benefits of companionship with horses
and become more active by
participating in horse care. Activities
include grooming with adapted
brushes, mucking out, making up feeds
or leading the horses.

Several young people have benefitted
from weekly horse care therapy
sessions, at Summerfield Stables.

On Thursday 18th April, we were lucky
enough for two ponies to visit the
Primary pupils in school. Mini and
Freddie were a big hit with the
children!

Mini and Freddie plan to visit the
Secondary pupils in June - We can’t
wait!
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Hallmoor students enjoyed a very lovely lunch celebrating Eid - they had
samosas, curry and rice pudding. A great lunch enjoyed by all. Many thanks to
the Hallmoor Kitchen.

EID CELEBRATIONS
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If you are on facebook, please like, follow and share our page with
family and friends. You’ll find us under 'Hallmoor School'. 

If you are on X(Twitter), please follow @HallmoorS. 

FIND US ONLINE

www.hallmoor.fet.ac T: 0121 803 1620 • E: enquiry@hallmoor.fet.ac

Hallmoor School provides the confidence and competence to maximise the living of Independent Lives

Hallmoor Sixth Formers were invited to Villa Park for a stadium tour by Saheli Hub
who wants to improve the health and wellbeing of our community. Our students
were able to access all areas of Villa Park, from the changing rooms to the
directors box.

VILLA PARK VISIT
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https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100092031415733
https://twitter.com/HallmoorS
http://www.hallmoor.fet.ac/
mailto:enquiry@hallmoor.fet.ac

